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September 8
Guild Meeting

Meeting called to order
10:00
Business Meeting
Adjourn
Announcements

10:40

10:40
Door Prizes
Bring and Brag 10:50

Guild Services 1515

PROGRAM 11:45
Creating a
Pictorial Quilt
Cynthia England

President’s Corner

THE BEST IS YET TO COME

This is the BIG month and there is a lot to be done by
everyone. The Quilt Show "Reach for the Stars" is set
for three full days (September 14th, 15th and 16th). We
all need to remember it takes everyone's help to make
the show successful. I am looking forward to this excit-
ing time. For new members who have never attended
the Quilt Show, participation can enhance the enjoy-
ment. [ hope everyone has signed up in one area or
another. Also remember that Thursday night, Septem-
ber 13th, is when the awards are given.

Even though everyone has their minds on the Quilt
Show, we also need to be thinking about the elections.
Here's hoping that there are Guild members who

are interested in being a part of the board. Pick the
position you feel you would be most comfortable to
serve in and step up to volunteer for your Guild.

Looking forward to "Reach for the Stars."

Betty Opiela

Upcoming
Programs

*OCEOBER

Mini-Demos

* NOVEMBER
Barbara Gilstad
Computer Quilt
Design Inspire
by Nature

* DECEMBER
Annual Pot-Luck

_REACH FOR THE STARS!

<, The next Quilt Show Committee meeting
will be September 5 at Alamo Stitch & Sew
Classroom, inside Jo Ann’s Fabrics, in the Crossroads
Mall. Committee members please bring a list of the
items you will need from the storage unit.

We still need donations of 9 1/2 inch square(s) of
fabric. We are looking for 100% cotton, and no more
than 3 of each fabric you cut. The donations will be
divided up into 3 stacks. It will cost 25 cents to
guess the number of fabric squares, the closest wins
the stack for that day.

Loveta




HOUSTON INTERNATIONAL

QUILT FESTIVAL

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2001
COST OF $4.0.00 INCLUDES
SNACK, ENTRANCE FEE
AND SUPPER
DEADLINE: SEPTEMBER I
CONTACT BARBARA WOFFORD

AT 625-8410
(NOTE: RETURN DEPARTURE TIME FROM

HOUSTON IS 6:45 PM)

Special thanks to Carla Schladoer, BettyOpiela, Renee
Bradely, Mimi Condrey and Lois Beauchamp for help in
setting up for the August meeting.

.Rebecca Cook, Services Director (cookclan5@juno.com)

CALICO ROSE

Jean Powell was nominated for Calico Rose
because of her outstanding dedication and
hard work for the 2001 Quilt Auction.
Jean was determined to make this year’s
auction a success. Jean gave every item
special attention and she knew a story
about each quilt. The guild is blessed
that Jean cared and took her work person-
ally. The auction was a success and we
thank and congratulate Jean.

































